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THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
 
 
 
Due to the incredible generosity of our supporters and donors worldwide and the rapidly changing 
circumstances, Save the Children is no longer looking for funds designated to the Ukraine crisis.  
 
 
Save the Children is asking donors to instead consider supporting our Children’s Emergency Fund, 
enabling flexibility and capacity to respond rapidly and scale up in emergencies like Ukraine and where 
needs are greatest. The Children’s Emergency Fund was critical in launching our humanitarian response 
in Ukraine and to the refugee crisis in neighboring countries. Save the Children will be able draw on the 
Children’s Emergency Fund to support its work in Ukraine and neighboring countries for activities 
beyond those included in the initial budget in the future if needed. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact GlobalPhilanthropy@hasbro.com. 
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